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Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 9.30 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir*)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir*), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  [*during choir term] 

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon & 1.15 to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in Cathedral.  

Thank You - 13rd/14th May - 1st Collection (Priests’) 

€1,235 Second Collection (Share) €800 

First Holy Communion 
We congratulate the children 
from the Central Model Senior 

School who received their 
First Holy Communion here in 
the Cathedral yesterday. We 
pray that the Lord will         
continue to watch over and 
protect them.       

Fruits of the Spirit 
Prepare for Pentecost in the beautiful 
surroundings of the Chapel of the  
Monastery of St. Alphonsus on             
Monday 22 May at 8 p.m. when a 

prayer service on the Fruits of the 
Spirit will take place. Music will be led 

by the Dublin Diocesan Music Group in this                        

imaginative and reflective experience. 

Ecumenical  

Bible Week   
takes place from        

Pentecost (4th June) to 

Trinity Sunday.  

There’s a wide variety in the programme this 

year, including a symposium on the Reformation 

and Thinking Allowed  It is recommended to book 

for the Symposium  which will be held on Friday, 

9th June, from 2.00pm, chaired by Archbishop          

Michael Jackson) consists of two papers and a   

discussion. Prof. Tony Lane will open the         

proceedings with a discussion of the agreed     

statement on justification, signed by the World 

Lutheran Federation and the Roman Catholic 

Church. The second paper, by Prof Salvador 

Ryan, asks the question “How should we                  

remember the Reformation?” The Thinking               

Allowed event, also on Friday 9th at 7.30 pm, 

offers again reflections, this time from four             

different traditions. They will all respond to one 

question: Is the Reformation over? All details are 

on www.bibleweek.ie 

LOURDES 

http://www.bibleweek.ie

